
                    All Saints Church of England Primary School 
           Tel: 01530 832608   Fax: 01530 813675 

                                Website: www.allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk  
                                   Email: office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk 

 

                      Chair of Governors:   Gavin Brown 
                           Headteacher:   Andy Mawdsley 
                             Deputy Headteacher:   Tom Coleman 
   
 
 

 

                                                
All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

 

 
 

9th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be giving all our Year 5 and 6 children the 
opportunity to visit the Space Centre in Leicester on Thursday 7th October. 
 
The children will travel to the Space Centre at the start of school and 
return in time for the end of the day. 
 
The children are learning all about Space as part of their Stargazers topic  
and the Space Centre trip will provide an excellent opportunity to further 
their knowledge and understanding. 
 
The cost of the trip is £12, payable by ParentPay. This includes entry to the Space Centre, coach travel and a 
Premium Planetarium Show.  
 
We are subsidising the cost of this trip through school funds to ensure we keep the cost as low as possible.  
 
We very much look forward to the trip, your support in payment before the end of September would be very 
much appreciated. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch on the day, these will be provided for any children eligible for free 
school meals. 
 
Any questions please do contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Headteacher 
 


